






The fond du Lac Ojibwe 
School is proud to dedicate 
this year's Ogichida Year­
book in honor of Dan Ander­
son. Mr. Anderson has 
served the Ojibwe School 
and the fond du Lac Reser­
vation for 21 years, serving 
primarily as a grant writer, 
curriculum developer, op­
erations and maintenance 
manager, and overall edu­
cation planner. 

As a result of Mr. Anderson's 
dedication and committment 
to our education program. 
we have achieved much. Our­
curriculum is aligned to 
meet both state and Ameri­
can Indian Outcomes. We 
have built a new school. We 
have also a focused long 
1-ange plan to meet the di­
verse needs of our students.

Chi Miigwech to Mr. Ander­
son. We -fully recognize your 
contributions to our pro­
gram and to our Reserva­
tion. We wish you continued 
good health to you and your 
family. 
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